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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Tom Venus [tvenus@broadbentinc.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2008 5:26 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: 'Supple, Paul V'; 'Rob Miller'
Subject: BP's ARCO Sta.#374/ACEH Case #RO78

Hello Paresh, 
 
This email follows up our telephone conversation yesterday afternoon in which we discussed your 4/30/2008 letter re: 
Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000078 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600100106, ARCO #0374, 6407 Telegraph Avenue, 
Oakland, CA 94609. 
 
In your technical report request you direct that the Source Area Characterization Work Plan (discussed in your Technical 
Comment No.1), and Feasibility Study/Corrective Action Plan (discussed in your Technical Comment No.2) both be 
submitted by 6/30/2008. 
 
Personnel at BAI are in the process of preparing the Source Area Characterization Work Plan by the 6/30/2008 due date 
for your subsequent review and approval.  However, as we discussed BAI respectfully requests extension of the due date 
for the FS/CAP until after the results are available from the Source Area Characterization investigation called for above.  I 
recall that you seemed receptive to our proposal that the due date for the FS/CAP be extended to 30 days following our 
receipt of results from the Source Area Characterization.  Should this proposed extension of the due date for the FS/CAP 
meet with your agreement, the favor of a written reply in the affirmative would be appreciated. 
 
Should you wish to discuss this Site further, please contact me at your convenience.  However, I will be unavailable next 
week, returning on 6/16/2008.  In my absence, you may contact Rob Miller at 775-322-7969 or via email. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Tom Venus, PE 
Senior Engineer 
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